OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
GOVERNMENT AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE, ROURKELA-769004

Email- principalgacr@gmail.com Phone No. 0661-3502418

No.397 2 _/GAcR pt. 5. 1024y

NOTICE

By WhatsApp/website.
As per the revised advisory issued by UGC it is mandatory for all students of UG & P.G. to fill
up the Anti-Ragging undertaking Online in the following link latest by 08.10.2024 and to submit the

printout copy to their respective Department.
Link for students: https://antiragging.in/affidavit_registration_disclaimer.html

Further, all faculties are requested to ensure the filling up online undertaking as per the

revised Anti-Ragging of UGC guideline. :
The revised procedure of Anti-Ragging Undertaking Compliance submission is attached
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Principal
Govt.Auto.College,Rourkela

Memo No. %% Z % //GACR. Date._ &2 10 -ZY
Copy to Notice Board/ Girls Common Room/ College website/ All HODs& faculties through Emp.
Asso WhatsApp Group/Section Officer/ Principal’s file for information and necessary action.

herewith for reference of the faculties.

Principal
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Memo No.”2 2 FY  //GAcR Date 3% )0~ 2Ly

Copy to OIC Anti-Ragging Cell /Administrative Bursar/Academic Bursar for information and

necessary action.
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Dr. Tejas Pradyuman Joshi
Jomt Secretary

D.O. F. No. 1-15/2009(ARC)PT.III 12th June, 2023

To,

The Vice Chancellor of all University
The Principal of all Colleges

Subject: Regarding revised procedure of Anti Ragging Undertaking & Compliance submission.

Sir/Madam,

As part of UGC’s initiative towards reduction of compliance burden of its stakeholders, UGC has revised the
procedure for students to file online Anti Ragging undertaking. Now the procedure is completely online and
student is not required to submit any hard/printed affidavit in institute.

This procedure has been changed with the view to conserve paper, to protect our environment and to
reduce compliance burden of our stakeholders.

It has been observed that some prominent institutions are still following the previous exercise. You are
therefore requested to adopt the revised procedure and not to receive any hard/ printed affidavit by
students. '

Anti-Ragging Undertaking must be filled by the students online on http:/ /www.antiragging.in only.
Universities/Colleges will not accept Anti Ragging Undertaking by students in Hard/Printed
copy/Affidavits. (Please note that the student is not required to print & sign it as it used to be in the
earlier case).

Further the compliance submission is not upto the mark by the institutions, therefore you are also
requested to submit compliance on the following link:

https://www.antiragging.in /compliance desclaimer.html

Soft copy of the Anti-Ragging Posters are also enclosed with a request to display on the prominent places in
your campus areas like Admission Centre, Departments, Library, Canteen, Hostel, and Common facilities
etc.

For any query in this matter, you may contact National Anti-Ragging Helpline 1800-180-5522 or email us

at helpline@antiragging.in

With regards,

Yours fa1thfu]ly,

Date:
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